
Report of Executive Director for May, 2023

 Electronic updates to membership

 Follow up unpaid memberships

 Commercial memberships updated

 NRPA DEI workshops

 Golf tournament

 Met with Alexandria Gayton – EFNEP – expanded food
network at UMaine for collaboration

 Backyard campout zoom

 Created fall workshop RFP for web site

 Fall workshop planning meeting

 Portix email response for commercial membership

 Zoom with Alaska P & R Association about MyRec

 MRPA May board meeting

 Updated golf web page

 Commercial membership – Porttix

 Golf social media

 Anthony Dahms MRPA member of May

 Golf sponsor and announcement to membership

 Met with Lisa T about awards committee

 Robin Cogger about chairing conference committee

 Nicole about conference committee/check list for Robin

 Ryan French and Sabrina Best about female coaches idea

 Lyndie K about female coaching idea

 Zoom with Erika and Allyson AHA advocacy

Deb Smith, Executive Director


